
From:   Carla Framil Ferran   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   March 21, 2019

Subject:   0142-EX-CN-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Office of Engineering and Technology,

I write on behalf of Liberty Cablevision of Puerto Rico LLC (&quot;Liberty&quot;) and in response to
Correspondence Reference Number 46663, which is associated to File Number 0142-EX-CN-2019, in
order to clarify that Liberty's request for an experimental license is for the 3580-3620MHz band.  Do not
hesitate to contact me, if you understand any aspect of Liberty's experimental license application needs
further clarification.

Best,

Luis Mendez del Nido
Associate Counsel
Liberty Cablevision of Puerto Rico LLC


